
It is my belief that lane sharing or filtering should be allowed in our great state. It would allow motorcyclists like myself a safer option 
to avoid accidents in traffic backups and escape congestion with vehicles up to ten times their size. 
Let's make oregon roads safer for motorcyclists! Please support SB 574


